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 26th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A fantastic end to this half term with the glorious sunshine. As a staff team we are incredibly 
proud of all that the children have achieved. Their behaviour was impeccable at the May 
Procession this week. (See photos). We also hope you have enjoyed the Parents 
Assemblies that have taken place this term, the children are proud of their learning. We’ve 
had super “Go for it Gorilla" attitudes as it takes a lot of confidence to speak in front of their 
peers and Parents. The remaining classes have dates confirmed for Summer 2. 
It’s been great to have After Schools Clubs led by the staff, the children have thoroughly 
enjoyed the experiences. 
 
Enjoy a lovely half term and thank you for your continued support. 

 

   Dates for your diary 

PTFA Tuck shop 3.15pm in the 
outside shelter  

26.05.2023 

May half term holiday 29.05.2023-02.06.2023 

Staff Inset day – no children in school  05.06.2023 

Year 1 parent assembly 2.45pm 13.06.2023 

Year 5 parent assembly 2.45pm 16.06.2023 

Year R parent assembly 9.00am 20.06.2023 

Sports day (more details to follow)  05.07.2023 
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Thank you so much for all of your support at the Summer Disco last Friday - we 
made an amazing £363 profit! A huge thank you to all of the brilliant helpers, we 
could not have done it without you and we hope that you can join us for future 
events! Below are some photos of the event for you to enjoy. 
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This week’s joke is from Rob the Bikeability coach  

I’ve recently bought a mirror for my bike…  

I’ve never looked back since.  

 

Best wishes 

Executive Headteacher 

P Fearn 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

 We also learnt 

about junctions in 

the bikeabilty and 

Rob was funny! 

Blake    

 In the bikeability we 

learnt about the 

ABC check  

Air  

Brakes  

Chain   

Charlie S 

Cycling was really 

fun!  

 

William  


